
ATTENTION: 
FOX CHASE LINE

SHUTTLE BUS SUBSTITUTION BETWEEN 
WAYNE JUNCTION & FOX CHASE STATIONS

Saturday and Sundays
March 12 & 13, 26 & 27, April 2 & 3, 2022

Customer Service 215-580-7800
To get the latest service news, follow Fox Chase @SEPTA_FOX 

www.septa.org

Due to improvements, buses will replace trains between Fox Chase and Wayne 
Junction Stations between the dates and times noted above.  See below for details.

Inbound: Shuttle buses will depart Fox Chase Station 39 minutes before the regularly 
scheduled train time except for the last bus replacing train #8393 which will depart 
Fox Chase at 10:20 p.m.

Outbound: Shuttle buses will depart Wayne Junction Station once all passengers 
disembark from the train for continued travel on the bus.

Passenger travel time will increase by approximately 40 minutes.




